
Thursday, October 6, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Attention Students:  There will be a Wrestling meeting 
with Coach Adam during Lunch TODAY in the Gym.  All 
returning wrestlers are required to attend.  Anybody who 
is interested in joining the team may also attend. 
 
Congratulations to our Athletes of the Week!   
 *Cross Country runner Guillermo Montoya who 
 finished 1st in the Montview League Boys Cross 
 Country Race with the time of 17:34.  Wow 
 Guillermo! 
 *Varsity Girls Volleyball player Jacky Torres!  
 Jacky had 25 kills, 4 blocks and 2 aces against 
 Gladstone and Workman last week.  Way to go 
 Jacky! 
Guillermo and Jacky please come to the Athletics Office at 
Brunch or Lunch to get your prize.  Proud of our Dons! 

Dual Language is celebrating Latinx Heritage Month:  
FUN FACT - Gabriela Mistral and Pablo Neruda, two 
Chileans, have won the Nobel Prize in Literature in 1945 
and 1971. 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  Be advised, attendance at the S.V. vs 
B.P. Football game is a privilege.  Students who have been 
suspended this year or who have 20 unexcused tardies and 
absences may not attend. 
 
Thank you to all the students that participated in 
Wednesday’s A-G Trivia during lunch time.  
Congratulations to the 30 students that answered both 
questions correctly. 
 *Question 1:  What is the lowest grade you can 
 earn in an A-G course in order to meet the CSU/
 UC A-G requirements? 
  A) A 
  B) B 
  C) C 
 The correct answer is “C”.  The lowest grade you 
 can earn in a course to meet the A-G requirement 
 is a “C”. 
 *Question 2:  How many years of Visual & 
 Performing Arts must be completed to meet the 
 CSU/UC A-G requirements? 
  A) 2 
  B) 1 
  C) 3 
 The correct answer is “B”.  Students must 
 complete one year of Visual & Performing Arts in 
 order to meet the A-G requirements. 
 
The Kaiser Permanente Educational Outreach Programs 
brings to the S.V.H.S. campus “Mindful Mondays” starting 
Monday, October 10th.  The session will be provided by 
one of their clinicians to bring the practice and 
understanding of Mindfulness to students before you get 
too busy.  The practices are open to all students who are 
interested.  Stop by Room 321 at 8:00am for a 15-20 minute 
practice and discussion on the benefits of being present and 
develop you own understanding of how the practice of self-
awareness brings so many benefits.  If you are new to 
mindfulness, than this is perfect for you.  If you are a 
seasoned student who likes to practice mindfulness than 
come and join us to share your knowledge.  If you have any 
questions, please just stop by and check it out. 

Athletics 

Varsity Football vs Glendale 
  @ Sierra Vista - 5:30 
 
Girls Frosh & JV Volleyball vs Azusa 
  @ Azusa - 3:45 
 
Girls Varsity Volleyball vs Azusa 
  @ Azusa - 3:45 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Edgewood 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 

Sports 

SENIORS:  Time is running out to take your senior  
portraits.  Make-ups will not happen on campus this year.  
The only way to secure your portrait in the yearbook is to 
go to the studio and take your yearbook portrait.  You must 
call PSS Imaging to book an appointment.  Hurry because 
they are running out of slots quickly!  You must take your 
portrait by October 30th to be included in the yearbook.  
See our Instagram @yearbook.svdons for more details or 
ask Mr. Garcia for more information. 



Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

 ALL Girls Volleyball 

@ 1:15 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 2:00 

Come One, Come All:  Drama Club is holding their Fall 
Play Rehearsal TODAY in Room 307 from 3:45 to 5:15.  
This year’s Fall Play is the “Crucible” by Arthur Miller.  If 
you are at all interested in taking part, please come to the 
rehearsals. 
 
Hey Dons:  Would you like to support your student body?  
For Dons, By Dons will be having a Boba Fundraiser  
TODAY during the home Football game.  We will be 
selling Milk Tea and Thai Tea with Boba.  Come and 
support us! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Club Officers and Club Advisors:  On October 
26th Link Crew will be hosting a Trunk-or-Treat event.  If 
your club is interested in selling and/or giving candy away 
to trunk-or-treaters, make sure to send a club officer or 
representative to attend our informational meeting during 
Lunch in Room 602 TODAY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 
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